
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name:   Swansea                       Term:   Spring 2                        

What we have been learning this term: Some photos of us! 

  

We are so please to have our music and 

therapies back after a long break! 

 

The children in Swansea Class have really 

missed music lessons with Charles, Music 

Therapy with Cathy and Rebound 

Therapy Fridays. So much so they have 

been excelling in them all!  

 

Whether it be using their hands to play 

instruments, communicating their 

preferences, making good choices, 

standing and stepping or showing an 

understanding of when to start and stop, 

they have amazed us all! 

 

Upon returning they have also 

celebrated Mother’s Day and St Patricks 

day which both involved lots of art and 

sensory play. We even read a new 

sensory story all about Mummy’s magic 

handbag which produced items such as 

oranges in a net in case they got hungry, 

a torch in case of an emergency, a pac-

a-mac in case of bad weather, a hand 

warmer to bring a little sunshine and a 

music box for a little calm. They 

especially loved the way the bag gave a 

little shoogle…and a shake…and a jump 

before it whooshed off across the room 

and out of sight and then landed back 

at mummy’s feet. We all wished we had 

a magic bag like Mummy’s. 

 

They also made some lovely gifts by 

planting daffodil bulbs and making 

chocolate buttons with popping candy 

sprinkles. 

 

Well Done Swansea Class, you have 

shown great resilience over these past 

few weeks where there has been lots of 

change. Roll on ‘normality’ next term! 

 

 

 

                           

Dates & Points to remember:  

 

Term begins: 19th April 2021 


